	
	

	
	

	
	

	December 2, 2008
Via Email and Federal Express
David Danner, Executive Director & Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

	


Re:
Docket No. UT-081973; In re Qwest Corporation’s Advice No. 3653T, Proposed Revisions to its Washington Access Services Tariff No. WN U-44
Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed are the original and 12 copies of Verizon’s Objections and Request to Suspend in the above-referenced matter.  The electronic copies are being provided by email.
Sincerely,
[image: image1.emf]
Thomas F. Dixon
TFD:pl
cc:
see Certificate of Service
